[image: image1.png]




Science Department information

This post offers an exciting opportunity for a Deputy Department Leader of Science. We are seeking a dynamic and enthusiastic individual with strong subject knowledge and a commitment to a range of effective teaching and learning strategies. Expectations are high and we aim for continuous improvement in teaching and learning, student progress and students’ passion for science.
Teachers work with the whole age and ability range. KS3 is delivered using AQA’s 5 Year specification supported by Kerboodle’s resources. Students are taught in their form groups in Year 7 and then in mixed ability sets in Year 8. Year 9 students are currently set by ability. KS4 students study the GCSE Combined Science: Trilogy course or have the option of following the Triple Science route for qualifications in Biology, Chemistry and Physics. We also offer A-Levels in Applied Science, Biology, Chemistry and Physics.
The department has ten laboratories and an ICT/Physics teaching room. One laboratory is also dedicated to ICT with networked PCs.  In addition there is a range of data-logging equipment available, interactive whiteboards in four other laboratories and a data projector for each laboratory.
Historically, we have offered opportunities for students to participate in The Science Club, enter competitions and undertake a variety of projects. Due to Covid restrictions, these have been suspended but we are beginning to restart our extra-curricular offering currently and the successful candidate would be encouraged to contribute to the departments’ extra-curricular offering. National schemes such as CREST Awards, Nuffield Research Placements and the Engineering Education Scheme are popular with our students. We have made substantial links with our primary schools developing transition project work, loaning equipment and arranging workshop visits from our teachers to support science lessons.
You would be joining a team that is committed to the goal of ensuring every student fulfils his or her potential. If you are interested in this post, please submit your application, detailing your experience to date along with personal skills and strengths that would equip you for this position.
Completed application forms and supporting letters should be returned to school by 0900 on Monday May 16th 2022
We look forward to hearing from you.

Yours sincerely, 

Sam Duncombe
Department leader for Science
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